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The second hearing for the inquiry into the proposal to develop Rosehill Racecourse will be held on
Friday 9 August 2024.

The Australian Turf Club, Racing NSW, Save Rosehill, horse trainers, and animal welfare experts are
among those set to appear before the Upper House committee.

The Hon Scott Farlow MLC, Chair of the Select Committee, stated:

"The committee is grateful to have received submissions from a wide range of stakeholders, with
varying views on the proposal to develop Rosehill Racecourse. These submissions have been
incredibly informative. We are looking forward to the opportunity to receive further evidence
from key industry representatives as we consider various aspects of the proposal.”

The hearing will be held in the Macquarie Room at NSW Parliament and will be open to the public. A
further hearing will be held on Thursday 12 September 2024.

The hearing will be livestreamed on NSW Parliament's website:
https://www.patliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/webcasts.aspx

Further information about the inquiry may be found at the inquiry webpage:

-ENDS-

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Scott Farlow MLC, on (02) 9230 3778.
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